Dear Sir,

| note from the attached document that there is no reference to the need to protect the
rural areas of Shropshire from housing development. There seems no suggestion of the
need to identify and protect for the future its frequently high quality agricultural land. Does
this Council actually know the real quality and therefore value (to the nation) of its land?
What steps, if any, have been or will be taken to identify and survey land grades?

Steve Haworth (West Felton)



